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Comments: I have not been to the High Uintas Wilderness, but I've been many times to the Sierra Nevada in

California and to other mountain areas.  Even though John Muir saw sheep grazing in the Sierra, he knew it

should not be happening, and it should not be happening in the High Uintas either.  Grazing by domestic sheep

interferes gravely with native bighorn sheep and their recovery in the area.

 

I strongly support the "no grazing" option for the High Uintas Wilderness.  It is the best for native wildlife,

recreation, and the wilderness itself.


